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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 20, 2017

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB1177 by Murr (Relating to the release on personal bond of a person arrested for an

out-of-county offense under certain circumstances.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Code of Criminal Procedure to provide for the release on personal bond,
in certain circumstances, for a person arrested in a county other than the county in which the
offense is alleged to have occurred.  The Office of Court Administration has indicated that the
provisions of the bill could be implemented with existing resources. 

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 409
Commission on Jail Standards

LBB Staff: UP, KJo, MW, PBO, JGA
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